
 
 
Mr D Chambers and Mr Ed Wootton 
Bridport Town Council 
 
By email 

17th February 2020 
 
 
Dear Daryl and Ed 
 
RE: ADDITIONAL DOG BINS 
 
We have received an email from Mr T J Lewis, a resident of Bothenhampton who has 
complained that there are not enough dog bins in the village.  We have carried out a brief 
survey with dog owners to establish where additional bins may be best placed.    
 
Our survey indicated that there is a need for two dog bins in Valley Road, Bothenhampton 
Valley Road, one located at the top of Tony’s Track, Westown; the other at the far end of 
Valley Road in the nature reserve (off Coopers Drive).  Residents have also asked for a dog 
bin at the end of Spinners Lane where it joins Walditch Road. 

 
We are writing to ask: 
 

1. Whether the locations identified would be able to be accessed by Ed to empty or are 
they too far off the beaten track? 

2. Whether you would be able to install these extra dog bins at the locations and if so, 
the estimated cost.   

3. The update to our Schedule of Work and any estimated extra costs for emptying.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
A J Basker 
Chairman  
Bothenhampton & Walditch Parish Council 
www.bothenhamptonwalditchparishcouncil.com 

http://www.bothenhamptonwalditchparishcouncil.com/

